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I vehemently oppose SB 210 making in person voting on the date of the election the 

standard method for conducting an election. Voting by mail in Oregon increases the 

access to ALL registered voters to cast their ballot, people who work, people who 

have small children, people who are home bound etc.. Research has demonstrated 

over and over that fraud associated with vote by mail to be minimal.  


